
RECORD OF TELEPHONE CONVERSATION WITH THOMAS C KIJOWSKI 
PILOT EXAMINER 

10/12/2011 Morning 

Mr. Kijowski examined Mr. Michael F Garrone for the Private Pilot certificate on 
8/27/2011 and re-examined him on 8/3 1/2011. 

Mr. Kijowski stated the following: 

Mr. Garrone performed well and met the Private Pilot Practical Test Standards in all 
areas except in "failed engine landings, and landings". 

Mr. Garrone did "pretty good instrument" reference flight. (Met standards.) 

During the retest of deficient areas Mr. Kijowski stated that Mr. Garrone "did real good", 
Mr. Kijowski covered the airspeed indicator and had the applicant perform a landing with 
the simulated airspeed indicator failure. 

The initial test and the retest were conducted in a PA-28-161. 

Mr. Kijowski stated that the applicant said that he had been flying for years with his dad. 

Mr. Kijowski said that he would provide a statement about both flight tests. 

Antonio Santos, ASI 
Baltimore Fli t Standards Office 




